
From: sarah mcgaffey
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Homeless shelter next to our school
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:00:25 PM

Hi there
This is a terrible and dangerous idea. How could anyone this that this is a safe option for placement of a homeless
shelter! Very very against it and I will be writing to everyone I can to let them know I am extremely opposed to the
idea.
Sincerely
Sarah mcgaffey (mother to 4 grader and kindergartener next year)
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:sarahmcgaffey125@gmail.com
mailto:mgourley@cityofsebastopol.org

